
NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP  
2020 Budget 

 
 
 

The City Council will be holding a workshop to consider the 2020 Budget at 5:15 pm on 
Tuesday, September 10th at City Hall.  If a follow up meeting is necessary, it will be 
held on Tuesday, September 17th at 5:15pm. 
 
 
  
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 
 
 


